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FNF Recognized as ADOT DBE Prime 
Construction Champion
FNF Construction, Inc. received the Arizona Department of Transportation’s 
DBE Prime Contractor Construction 
Champion Award for efforts in 
supporting the ADOT DBE Program. 
The recognition was given at the 2018 
DBE and Small Business Conference 
Conference in Scottsdale, AZ on 
September 26th.  The award, given by 
the ADOT Business Engagement and 
Compliance Office, recognizes prime 
contractors that demonstrate leadership 
and commitment to fostering an 
environment of DBE inclusion.  

FNF is currently completing several projects for the Arizona Department 
of Transportation including the I-17/I-40 Interchange in Flagstaff and I-8 
Paloma Rd. and was recently awarded I-17 Pinnacle Peak Rd. and Happy 
Valley Rd. TI project. 

“ADOT understands the importance of its partners 
within the communty.  The success of the Arizona 
DBE Program depends on the efforts of DBE firms, 
Contractors, Consultants, Community Partners, and 
ADOT Offices to ensure that excellence is achieved in 
our federally-asssted projects.”
-ADOT Business Engagement and Compliance Office DBE Supportive 
Services Program

###

ADOT I-17/I-40 Interchange Project

ltr: Kent Lane (ADOT), Dallas Hammit (ADOT), 
Sarah Gray (FNF)


